

Newsletter - November 2022

Working for our future... Because Community Matters

Whitwick Parish Gave Thanks To Queen Elizabeth II for 70 years of service



The Whitwick
Remembrance Sunday
Parade will be
Sunday 13th November

USEFUL INFORMATION

- Parish Manager: Mrs Cathy Tibbles
- Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick,
 LE67 5DT (Opening hours: Weds 1.00pm to
 4.00pm, Thurs / Fri 10.00am to 1.00pm)
- Telephone: 01530 459527
- Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org
- Whitwick Park Hall, North Street, Whitwick,
 LE67 5HA (available for hire)
- Park Hall Bookings: bookings@whitwickpc.org
 - Parade volunteers needed please

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS:

Next meeting 17 th November at Park Hall